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15/05/2022  16:36:142022/1042/P OBJ Mandy Salter We object to the enlargement of the rear balcony.  Our garden backs on to this property and a large balcony 

would impose a significant negative impact on our privacy, and the privacy of our immediate neighbours on 

Denning Road.  Such an enlarged balcony with proposed alterations to the upper ground floor windows would 

increase the visibility from within the property and from the balcony straight into our garden and our home, 

significantly more so than at present.  Our family have always been conscious of the privacy that we enjoy in 

our garden and home.  Whilst our present garden planting provides some privacy from this property, this is not 

and will not always the case as our planting and seasons change.  We are also not aware that any other 

property in Willow Road or Denning Road has such a significant-sized rear balcony and it would not be in 

keeping with other properties in the road or indeed area.  We do not have an objection to the proposed 

recessed terrace to the rear roof similar to its neighbouring property, as we do not see that presenting a 

significantly more direct view into our property or garden.
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